
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Tuesday, October 1, 2024,  
Second Advance Poll for 2024 Summerside Ward 5 By-election 
 
The second Advance Poll in the 2024 Summerside Ward 5 Hillcrest – Platte River By-election took 
place on Tuesday, October 1, 2024. Polling hours were from 9 a.m. until 7 p.m. with a voter 
turnout of 101 electors casting their ballots.  
 
The second advance voting turnout was close to 6.94 % of the 1,454 eligible registered voters 
casting their ballots. The two-day total voter turnout is now 16.9% 
 
One additional Advance Polling Day remains this Friday October 4, 2024, from 9 a.m. until 7 p.m. 
Ordinary Polling Day is Monday, October 7, 2024, from 9 a.m. until 7 p.m. All in-person voting will 
occur at Credit Union Place, located at 511 Notre Dame St., Summerside. 
 
Elections PEI will publish the unofficial results of the 2024 Summerside Ward 5 By-election on it’s 
website, Monday, October 7, 2024, after the polls close at 7 p.m. and the ballot count is 
completed. 
 
For further information visit www.electionspei.ca 
 
      -30- 
Paul Alan 
Manager of Election Operations & Communications 
Elections PEI 
W:   902.368.5895  
pbalan@electionspei.ca 
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